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To the City Council,

| am reiterating my request from November 16, 2020 (copied below) to request funding to complete the 160 feet of
sidewalk on 200th street.

Having picked up my children from Cascade K-8, | can attest to the danger facing pedestrians as the sidewalk ends.

Although a line was painted, that has worn down over time. Especially on dark, dreary days (our safety patrol
doesn’t finish up til nearly four p.m.) pedestrians are not easily visible. There’s no room for error on the driver’s
behalf, especially if a car makes a wide turn eastbound onto 200th.

I request that each council member walk this route on a rainy 4pm with a small child in tow and see how safe it
feels.

Best,
Corinna Sullivan
CKa8 parent

> On Nov 16, 2020, at 3:37 PM, Corinna Sullivan <corinnaasullivan@gmail.com> wrote:

>

> Hello all,

>

> | am writing to request that the Council secure funding for the remaining 160 feet of sidewalk on the north side of
200th near Cascade K-8.

>

> Our school community was excited for sidewalk construction, but as it is, pedestrian traffic is dumped into the
street in an awkward space.

>

> | believe this is as dangerous as no sidewalk at all, because it may give both drivers and pedestrians a false sense
of security. Please invest in the safety of our community- particularly school kids.

>

> Thank you for your time.

>

> Best,

> Corinna Sullivan

> 206-295-7962

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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